
Ripley Endowed Primary School,       
Main Street, Ripley, Harrogate, HG3 3AY 
Tel:  01423 770160   Email:  admin@ripley.n-yorks.sch.uk 
Website:  www.ripleyprimary.org.uk 
               

 
Wednesday 1st March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Royal Hall - Rural Schools Charity Concert Recording and Coach Information 

 

Further to the information sent out on the 10th February 2023, we can now confirm that the coach 
cost to the Royal Hall on Friday 24th March will be £7 per child. We politely request that this payment 
be made by Monday 20th March via ParentMail. A reminder that all children will need to be collected 
from the Royal Hall by their parents when the concert ends at 9pm.  

Tickets for this event are still available and can be purchased by visiting  

https://www.harrogatetheatre.co.uk/events/harrogate-and-ripon-rural-schools-charity-concert/ 

If you would like to purchase a recording of the event, an order form and full details of ways to order 
are attached to this letter. A copy of the order form will also be sent home this evening in case you 
do not have access to a printer. 

Finally, all songs that the children will be performing on the night have been uploaded onto their 
Seesaw accounts, so they are able to practice at home. 

 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kindest Regards 

 

Mrs S Randall 

School Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



RecoRding of conceRt 

oRdeR foRM 
 RuRal SchoolS’ chaRity conceRt 2023 

available foR £10 each 
 

KTV CVP is a video production company based in Harrogate North Yorkshire, specializing in 
the production of video content for business and schools. They will be filming the concert 
and then creating a recording on to memory sticks. 
 
TO ORDER YOUR MEMORY STICK – Either return the slip below to your child’s school prior 
to the concert with the correct cash inside or a cheque made payable to Killinghall CE 
Primary or fill in the slip and bring it along with your £10 payment on the night of the 
concert. There will be a staff member taking orders. 
 
Please make sure your full address is attached to the slip as well as your child’s school and 
their name. Please print clearly. 
 
All profits will go to the two charities. 
 
Thanks 
 

 

RuRal SchoolS’ chaRity conceRt 2023 
CHILD’s NAME_____________________________________________________ 

SCHOOL___________________________________________________________ 

HOME ADDRESS_____________________________________________________ 

POST CODE_________________   

NUMBER OF MEMORY STICK COPIES___________  

AMOUNT ENCLOSED (£10 per copy)……………………. 
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Please make sure your full address is attached to the slip as well as your child’s school and 
their name. Please print clearly. 
 
All profits will go to the two charities. 
 
Thanks 
 

 

RuRal SchoolS’ chaRity conceRt 2023 
CHILD’s NAME_____________________________________________________ 

SCHOOL___________________________________________________________ 

HOME ADDRESS_____________________________________________________ 

POST CODE_________________   

NUMBER OF MEMORY STICK COPIES___________  

AMOUNT ENCLOSED (£10 per copy)……………………. 

 


